
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 4 Week 4Newsletter November 3rd 2023 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

Central Day: 

On Wednesday 1st November, was the Northern Wairoa Agricultural Day. Congratulations to Lola, Jaxson, Isla  for 
representing Selwyn Park School. Excellent work with your amazing animals. There were 101 entries this year. 
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Market Day: 

Although the weather didn’t play ball, I am immensely proud of the excellent work on display in our classrooms. 
Hats off to our awesome tamariki. Also thanks to all our teaching staff and support staff for guiding our tamariki. 
We have a fab team.  It was fantastic to see you all here supporting our students and our school. 

 

Basketball: 

Last weeks game was an improvement on previous weeks. Another great effort by our players this week. No      
basketball on Thursday 9th as we have a bye.  (However, a scrimmage for our players if they wish at 5ish on       
the 9th at DHS Gym) 

 

Sport was a winner: 

T.M.O. say no more!!  

Kiwis League taking on Australia. 

Maybe our Black Cap cricketers can get to the semis. 

TIGHT LINES 

 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 



 

Some Classroom Exhibits 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mystery Pink Panther 


